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With PSSAs coming up, what better way to cheer your friends on and recognize all of 

their hard work than by sending them a sweet treat! Student government will be selling 

‘Smartie Grams’ beginning March 25th for all students to buy. These grams will be 

delivered to 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders the Friday before PSSAs begin.  

Buy as many as you’d like and send them to all of your friends! 
 

What: Student Government Smartie Gram Sale 
When: Mornings of March 25th – April 10th   
Where: In the Cafeteria 
How Much: Smartie Grams will be sold for 50 ¢ 
Who Can Buy: ANYONE can buy a Smartie Gram to send to a 3rd, 
4th, or 5th grader as a good luck message before the PSSAs ☺  

 *Note: You must know their name, grade, and teacher when purchasing.   
 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR STUDENT GOVERNMENT AND 

FOGELSVILLE’S HARD WORKING 3-5
th

 GRADERS! 

 

Parents can purchase Smartie Grams, too! If you’re interested in sending a Smartie 
Gram to your child, please fill out the space below with your message. Send the 
message and money in an envelope marked Student Government Smartie Gram Sale 
c/o Mrs. Ziegenfuss and we’ll do the rest! Your written message will be attached to a 
candy gram and delivered along with the rest.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


